
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 Since Fifth Grade Camp is right around the corner, we have some information for 
you that may be helpful in planning for your child’s camp experience. 
 

• Students should come to school on their scheduled camp day as normal.  We 
plan to leave Maltby around 9:30am.  Please be at Maltby to pick up your 
student at 6:45pm each day!  

- If someone other than a parent is picking up, your child must have a 
note. 

 
• All school rules apply while at camp, including dress code! 

- Students may not wear shorts at Camp Ohiyesa, regardless of 
weather. 

- Wear comfortable clothing that can get dirty!  No best or new clothing. 
 

• Students are NOT allowed to bring cell phones or any other electronic equipment 
to camp.  In addition, there is no need for students to bring their Maltby ID or 
DOG tag.  Please leave these things at home! 

 
• Students may bring a daypack with a clearly labeled water bottle and extra 

clothing, if needed. 
 

• Camp Ohiyesa requires the attached forms (YMCA Camping Services Risk 
Waiver Form, Health Form, and Special Dietary Concerns) be filled out prior to 
camp.  Please complete and return them to your student’s teacher by Friday, 
October 4th. 
 

• Students should still take all regular medications before coming to school the 
day of camp!  Students who take school day meds will have them administered 
by the camp nurse while at Camp Ohiyesa.  If your child has an EpiPen or an 
inhaler, they may carry it with them. 
 

• If there is an emergency and you need to reach camp, please call (248) 887-4533.  
For safety reasons, parents are not allowed to “just stop in” to camp.  All 
volunteers/chaperones must go through a background check prior to their child’s 
camp session. 
 

 
We are looking forward to a great camp experience with your child! 
      
     Sincerely, 
     Maltby Intermediate 5th Grade Teachers 


